
For more information about the I-275/SR 93 PD&E Study,
including project updates, visit http://active.fdotd7studies.com/i275/54th-to-4th/

Project Development and Environment Study

From south of 54th Avenue South to north of 4th Street North, Pinellas County, Florida
WPI Segment # 424501-1, ETDM # 12556

I-275/SR 93 PD&E Study

•	Cultural Resource Survey Results:
	 - Kenwood Historic District
	 - 4 Individual Historic Resources
	 - No Archaeological Sites

•	FHWA and State Historic Preservation 
Officer Reviewed and Concurred

•	Anticipate “No Adverse Effect” 
Conclusion

•	A Draft Section 106 Case Study Report 
is Available for Viewing at this Hearing

•	Comments may be Made on Comment 
Form

Section 106 Coordination


